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Circular No.EPS/19/2017-18

To: Members of the Council                                                  

                                             
Sub:  GST - (CGST and IGST Notifications)

Dear Member,

As you are aware, GST will be implemented from July 1, 2017. In this regard,
the Central Government has issued certain Notifications under Central GST
('CGST') and Integrated GST ('IGST') all dated June 19, 2017. Further, the GST
Council in their recent meeting held on June 18, 2017, has finally approved 5
Rules along with their formats. 

6 Notifications have been issued under CGST. Also, 2 Notifications have been
issued under IGST. A list of these Notifications are enclosed herewith (click
here) (Annexure I). 

Further, the following 5 Rules and their related formats have been approved by
the GST Council on June 18, 2017:
 

Advance Ruling – Rules & Formats.

Anti-Profiteering Rules.

Appeals and Revision - Rules and Formats.

Assessment and Audit – Rules and Assessment Formats & Audit Formats.

E-Way Rule ( Till such time as an E-Way bill system is developed and
approved by the GST Council , the Government  may , by Notification,
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specify the documents that the person in charge of a conveyance
carrying any consignment  of goods shall carry while the goods are in
movement or in transit).

We would request you to please take a note of the above and do the needful.
In case, you need any further clarification please get in touch with Shri A.Ravi
Kumar, Joint Director, TEXPROCIL.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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